
Wilkinson, Joseph E.

From: Wilkinson, Joseph E.
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 11:24 AM
To: 'Martin, Tracy'
Subject: RE: Dam Letter Reports

Tracy,

I received the files and have reviewed the final letter reports regarding the Wilton Pond Dam replacement and the 
Community Pond Dam replacement projects. We concur that no historic properties will be affected by these 
undertakings.

The only thing I require for these are the survey forms and photos. They did not appear to be included in the zip file.

Thanks,

A HC III \ ns
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Joseph E. Wilkinson
Review Coordinator for Transportation Projects
State Historic Preservation Office
SC Department of Archives & History
8301 Parklane Road
Columbia, SC 29223
Ph: 803.896.6184 Fax: 803.896.6167 https://scdah.sc.gov/historic-preservation 
jwilkinson@scdah.sc.gov

From: Martin, Tracy [mailto:MartinT@scdot.org]
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 1:52 PM
To: Wilkinson, Joseph E. <JWilkinson@scdah.sc.gov>
Subject: Dam Letter Reports

Joe

The final letter reports for the two dam projects you did the preliminary review for are included in that big zip file I 
shared with you a bit ago. I know you're out until Tuesday so no rush. I just wanted to let you know they were in there. 
Please let me know if you have any questions and comments.

Thanks,

Tracy Martin
Archaeologist
SC Department of Transportation
955 Park Street, Columbia SC, 29201
(O) 803-737-6371(C) 803-206-1223
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